
 

1st October 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

House Music at the Alban Arena – Monday 14th October 2024 at 7pm 
 

Following the success of previous House Music events, we are delighted to inform you that this year the event 
will once again be held at the Alban Arena. This is an exciting opportunity for the school and after a successful 
sign up day, it seems everyone is looking forward to the event once again. 
 

All students who managed to secure their place will be involved in many rehearsals during lunch times, as well 
as on the day of Monday 14th October at the Alban Arena. Students will be transported to St Albans by coach 
in their Houses and will return to school once their rehearsal time is over. All students should be back to school 
before the end of the school day and will be able to travel home as usual.  

 

This year we will again be ‘live streaming’ the event, if this causes you any concern personally then please 
contact us at housemusic@roundwoodpark.co.uk   
 

Alban Arena Ticket Sales: 
Due to the limited number of tickets available, tickets will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Please 
check with your child(ren) to see if they are involved in the event. 
Please also note that there is a limit of 2 tickets per household and all tickets are non-refundable.  
All children (under 10yrs) must be accompanied by an adult.  
 
NB: all ticketing applications will be carefully checked for the 2 tickets per household restriction. If any 
household tries to purchase more than 2 tickets, then all transactions will be voided and no tickets will 
be allocated to that household. 
 

Tickets will go on sale on Monday 7th October at 7pm via ParentPay. In due course you will receive an 
email confirming your purchase, please print this off or have a copy on your mobile device ready to show at the 
door.   
 

Tickets will cost £18 each.The price has been set at this level to keep the event affordable for families and to 
ensure that we cover the costs of staging/recording House Music at the Arena; this is not a profit generating 
event. In the unlikely event that we make a profit then this money will be donated to the school’s three charities 
Make-A-Wish UK, St Albans & District Food Bank and Mercy Ships.   
 
On the night there will be a table available for food donations to the St Albans & District Food Bank, all 
donations will be gratefully received (dried/tinned products, no fresh produce please). It would be lovely 
if everyone could bring at least one item to support this charity event. 
 
Livestream: 
We will also be ‘live streaming’ the event. The cost of the live stream is £3.00, payable via ParentPay which will 
be available from 7pm on Monday 14th October. Please sign up for the live stream no later than Wednesday 
9th October and a link will be sent by 3pm on Friday 11th October (please check junk/spam folders for the 
email). NB: In order to receive your link it is essential that you add your email address in the mandatory 
notes section in ParentPay, please do not share the link with anyone else. 
 

If you need any further information please contact us at  housemusic@roundwoodpark.co.uk 
 

With kind regards, 
 

Issy, Nell & Megan 
Community and Events School Captains 2024 
& 
Mrs V Tattersall 
Head of House Systems 
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